Dear Erasmus partner institutions,
 
Our open call for Erasmus student mobility in Erasmus ICM (International Credit Mobility) is now open. Unfortunately, University of Maribor was granted funds for only 1 incoming student mobility per country for following countries: Albania, Bosnia and Herzegovina, Montenegro and Serbia. That is why we would kindly like to ask you to wait with students' applications for the upcoming winter semester 2018/19 until we decide upon the most fair and transparent selection procedure for student applicants from your countries. Please inform your students, who were interested in studying in Maribor. I hope they will still be interested in applying later.
 
If you have any zero-grant candidates, who would like to study at our institution in the next academic year, please let us know.
 
We hope our good cooperation will continue in spite of few student mobilities in the next academic year.
 
If you have any further questions, don't hesitate to contact me.
 
Best regards!
 
	 


 
         ……………………………………………………………………………………
	
	Eva Škruba, prof.
Erasmus koordinator | Erasmus coordinator2
Univerza v Mariboru | University of Maribor
Mednarodna pisarna | International Relations Office
Slomškov trg 15, 2000 Maribor, Slovenia
T: +386 2 23 55 446
E: eva.skruba@um.si, www.um.si



